
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 15, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Prof. Jim Fetzer 

Department of Philosophy 

University of Minnesota -- Duluth 

10 University Drive 

Duluth, Minnesota  55812-2496 

 

Dear Jim: 

 

I am writing in response to your letters and statements regarding the purportedly missing Tippit 

autopsy material.  We have made inquiries and have learned that the photographs are still in the 

collection and are not missing. 

 

NARA prepared a brief memorandum with supporting documentation, which I am enclosing, that 

explains the circumstances of your visit and the location of the photos. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosures 

 

cc:  Hon. John R. Tunheim 


